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Luke opened up the meeting by leading Exec in the “We Feel Good” Cheer. Then Mrs. Bradford and Mr. Dotts talked about Holly Days, which will be December 4th through the 6th. 
Troy explained and led the council in a game of “Biggest Fan”. Then we revealed this year’s Food Drive Goal of 183,000 pounds. Troy talked about our first big Food Drive event, the Volleybros game, which is Thursday the 22nd at 5 in the gym. 
Kate talked about the Canned Food Night on November 6th.  You will get two points for attending the game. See Mrs. McLaughlin to sign off. 
We will sell our Food Drive shirts at the Spartan Friday that morning. Come by Ms. Rhodes room, 113, next week to sponsor a yard line for the football game. You get 2 points for sponsoring a yard line. Yard lines are $10 for half of the game and $15 for the entire game. 
Holland told everyone about First Period Food Drive Competitions, running November 16th-24th and the Food Drive rep meeting November 2nd. Do not be a class rep for your own first period. You get 1 point if you check in with the teacher before first period competition starts. If you do not know who your first period teacher is, stop by room 113 if you have any questions. First Period Competition prizes are top five classes get breakfast. Every class over 1000 pounds gets put in a drawing for five additional breakfast’s. If your class raises over 1000 pounds by November 19th, you will be invited to ABC 11’s Food Drive Kick Off Press Conference November 20th.  Any class that raises over 1250 pounds by November 19th also get invited to an administration vs. basketball team game during first period flex on Monday. 
Lindsey said we will have a restaurant night November 16th at Milton’s, and you can get two points for showing your advisor your receipt. Then Lindsey talked more about the press Conference on November 20th during third period. Wear blue! 
Luke gave important dates for the Variety Show November 24th at 7. Signups run through October 30th. We’re looking for all kinds of crazy talents!  5 points for attending the variety show. It costs $5 or $4 and 4 cans to get in.
Bennett talked about fourth period Dollars for Desserts competitions and Pay to Play. Both of these events will run December 1st through 4th. SENIORS, buy your Senior Bricks for $15. All proceeds go to the Food Drive.  Get your fourth period excited and make them involved for Dollars for Desserts. If your fourth period raises over $50, you will win a dessert. The class that raises the most gets a deluxe dessert.
It is really important that everyone talks to people around the community to raise Food Drive participation and help us meet our goal. Lindsey mentioned Penny Wars, running November 16-24th during lunches. You get 1 point per lunch that you volunteer with Penny Wars. Stop by Rhodes room to work the cart during all lunches. We quickly ran through each council’s President’s Reports, and then Luke concluded by telling everyone that the next meeting will be December 3rd during FLEX.

Respectively submitted,
Kate Griffin
Executive Secretary
